
Dear Chair Lively, Vice-chairs Gamba & Levy, & Committee Members,  

Please support HB 3932 as it would allow beavers do much of the work needed to heal 
many of the creeks and rivers in Oregon.  Beaver restoration work is continuing in 
Oregon but allowing hunting and trapping of these beaver undoes a lot of that important 
work.  This bill would stop some of that hunting and trapping on some public lands. 

I live in rural NE Oregon and it is a thrill to see beaver making it back to the Powder 
River which is sorely in need of help with water quality issues.  Beaver are one 
important step in that process of having healthy, clean rivers.  Please support this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Pam Conleyy


